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9th May 2025 

Year 6 Trip to Nottingham Tennis Centre 

Tuesday, 17th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Year 6 have the opportunity to visit the Nottingham Tennis Centre for a morning of tennis coaching after 

half term. We will be visiting on Tuesday, 17th June 2025 from 9:00-13:30pm. The children will 

receive a full morning of tennis coaching and then will get the opportunity to watch professional tennis 

players in action at the tournament. 

 

There is no cost to this trip as we shall walk to and from the Nottingham Tennis Centre. 

 

We will however be needing some parent / carer helpers to assist with the visit (we regret that younger 

siblings cannot be accommodated on this trip). If you would be interested, please could you contact your 

class teacher or the School Office by Friday, 6th June 2025.  

Visit Details 
 

Dates Thursday, 17th June  

Time 
Leaving: 9:00 am 

Return: 13:30pm 

Cost No cost involved. 

Lunch Packed lunch required with a suitable water bottle (no fizzy drinks). Suitable backpack. 

Clothing John Clifford PE kit with trainers.  

Spending 

Money 
None required 

 

If your child is on the N.C.C. Benefit Supported Free School Meal a packed lunch WILL be ordered for 

them, however, if you would prefer your child to take a packed lunch from home, please inform the 

School Office by Thursday, 26th May. 

 

The packed lunch contains: 
 

• A Cheese sandwich 

• Piece of fruit 

• Piece of cake 

Your child must bring their own water bottle 

For your child to take part in this activity please agree consent by Friday, 13th June – you will also be 

asked to give photo consent as the venue may take photos for promotional purposes. Children receive 

wristbands at the venue to ensure only those with consent have photographs taken.  

 

Should you have any other queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

 

Kind regards  

 

Mr J Holmes and Miss C Joynes  

Year 6 Teachers 
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